
Archer Western and Maryland Purple Line Partners are soliciting subcontractor and supplier quotes for 
The Purple Line Project in Baltimore, Maryland.  The Purple Line Project is a 16.2 mile east-west Light 
Rail Transit line extending inside the Capital Beltway from New Carrollton in Prince George’s County to 
Bethesda in Montgomery County, Maryland. 
 
Fax all quotes to 404-495-8701 prior to December 1st, 2014. 
 
If you have any questions, please call Lavier Shoemaker at 404-495-8700 or e-mail at 
wshoemaker@walshgroup.com 
 
For project documents access to our online plan room, please e-mail your request to 
mplp@walshgroup.com.  
 
Quotes will be evaluated on scope, price, experience, financial condition, and other pertinent factors.  
Equal Opportunity Employer (Minority/Female/Disabled/Veteran) 
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